

MEMO

TO: NSCAD Community

RE: FACULTY STRIKE CONCLUDES; CLASSES RESUME

Dear NSCAD Community:

I am pleased to advise you that NSCAD University and the Faculty Union have agreed to a process to resolve all outstanding issues in labour negotiations. This agreement ends the faculty strike, effective noon tomorrow, March 12, 2019.

Both parties have agreed to refer all outstanding issues to mediation/arbitration, and have agreed to appoint William Kaplan, a leading Toronto arbitrator and mediator, to lead this process.

The faculty will work to make up for lost class time and complete marking assignments within the remaining semester. NSCAD graduation will take place on April 29, 2019, as originally scheduled.

On behalf of the Board of Governors and NSCAD administration, I thank you for your continued patience throughout this process.

Sincere regards,

Prof. Dianne Taylor-Gearing, FRSA

President, NSCAD University